Correspondence Between
Staff and Applicant




Perone, Steve

From: Vanessa Nunez <VNunez@azdot.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 10:36 AM
To: Projectinput

Cc: Bob Patoni

Subject: 8-TA-2010#3

RE: 8-TA-2010#3
Medical Marijuana Text Amendment
Citywide
Amend Zoning Ordinance

Thank you for your notice of request to amend the Conditional Use Permit for the above-referenced development.
ADOT has no comment on zoning issues.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any further questions. We appreciate the opportunity to review and
comment. Thank you.

Vanessa Nuiiez
Administrative Assistant Il
205 South 17th Avenue

MD 612E, Room 302
Phoenix, Arizona 85007-3212
602.712.7184
www.azdot.gov

(J
Infrastructure Delivery and Operations.

Confidentiality and Nondisclosure Notice: This email transmission and any attachments are intended for use by the person(s)/entity(ies) named above and may
contain confidential/privileged information. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender by email, and delete or destroy all copies plus attachments.



